THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

Approved February 1, 2010

RESOLVED, That the Traffic Engineer is requested to cause the

removal of the “No Parking” Sign from Pole Number 123, located on Suffolk

Street and to cause the re-installation in front of 121 Suffolk Street.




